16 December 2022

Disclosures and Compliance Section

Market Operations & Surveillance
Abu Dhabi Securities Exchange

Greetings,

Subject: Notification regarding new projects
awarded to NMDC

We are pleased to inform you that NMDC has
recently been awarded the Project (Dredging
Works in the Suez Canal from Km 122 to 132)
in the Arab Republic of Egypt.

The value of the contract is one billion UAE
dirhams, and it is expected to be completed
during 2023.

Yours sincerely,
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Group Chief Executive Officer /s gaaall (sl (i)

Copy to: Securities and Commaodities Authority (SCA)
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